

## SCHOOL OF THE EPIPHANY

600 Italy Avenue San Francisco, California 94112-3599 Tel (415) 337-4030 Fax (415) 337-8583 http://www.sfepiphany.org

## Dear Parent of a Fifth Grader:

I would like to welcome you and your child to the 5<sup>th</sup> Grade. I am looking forward to working with you this year. Students still have another month or so before school begins; so, I hope they spend some time curled up with a good book.

Here is a list of supplies I would like your child to have during the school year.

- 1 set of earbuds or headphones to use in the classroom
- 1 highlighter
- 2 folders with pockets
- 2 composition books
- 1 Black Sharpie marker
- 1 stack of post it notes
- Markers
- Pencil case –plastic pouch only NO BOXES
- Colored pencils
- Several blue pens (that can be erased)
- Pencils #2 (several)
- 1 personal pencil sharpener
- Pencil eraser
- 1 glue stick
- Clorox wipes
- 1 personal size bottle of hand sanitizer
- 1 package of binder paper
- Correction tape
- Ruler
- Scissors
- Book bag (be sure your name and grade are on it / no wheels)
- Book covers each textbook must be covered (no adhesive covers)
- 1 clean white sock or dry erase eraser
- 4 dry erase markers (black only)
- 3 boxes of Kleenex (to be collected and used in classroom)
- 4 reams of copy paper  $(8 \frac{1}{2} \times 11)$
- **NO BINDERS** (They cant fit inside the desks with all the textbooks)
- 2 rolls of paper towels (to be collected and used in classroom

Note: 2 of the reams of paper will be collected at the beginning of the school year. The other 2 reams will be collected in the spring.

Sweatshirts, backpacks, lunches, and lunch containers should be **CLEARLY** marked with name and grade.

Thank you for your support and cooperation, and I look forward to working with you this year.

Sincerely, Fifth Grade Teacher